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Brief summary of issue or purpose of deputation: 

To the York Region Councillors: 
 
On Thursday, October 8th, there is a request on your agenda to the  
Provincial Government to open the Greenbelt to development. (water and  
wastewater) 
 
For years York Region has worked to protect the Greenbelt and the Oak  
Ridges Moraine realizing their importance to all of Southern Ontario. It  
would now be against the law to open this up to any kind of development. 
 
There is no need for development in this area as written by the  
development industry's own planning consultants. 
 
The letter by Susan Swail explains the situation well and I hope that  
you will take what she has written very seriously. The future of the  
well being of the Greenbelt depends on your decisions. I fail to  
understand why you would want to go against many years of scientific  
study and put the Greenbelt in jeopardy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dorothy Zajac, a resident of York Region for 45 years. 
 


